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March 6, 2012 
 
 
 
 
KLZK 
Attn: Tee Thomas 
Ramar Communications 
Lubbock TX 
 
 
 
RE: Concerns for additional 1 5/8 coax in antenna aperture. 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
I have had our Director of engineering confer with the pattern technician to evaluate the 1 5/8 coax as documented on your 

tower sketch. Based on the location of the new line we feel that no measurable changes will occur to the pattern with it in 

place. The size of the structure plus the other components that pass through the antenna aperture will shield the new line 

effectively resulting in minimal to no physical issues due to the location or size.  The mounting and rotation of the bays 

provide substantial distance and blockage that help in this case.  

Regards, 

Dale Ladner 

Technical Sales 
 
Shively Labs 
188 Harrison Road 
Bridgton Maine 04009  
207-647-3327 
 
 
 
 
Cc: tthomas@fox34.com 


